

December 2019

Volume 38

Number 11

President's Letter

Hello Everyone,

With this I bet I'll be the first to wish you a Merry Christmas. Yes, Christmas is almost here, and with that also comes our colder weather. How about that snow we had recently? Rachel and I enjoyed it, but are glad that it doesn't stay around as long as it does in other parts of the country. I also hope that everyone had a nice Thanksgiving. Rachel and I had a great Thanksgiving. We were invited to our neighbors, who had 12 guests and invited each couple to bring a food item. The Thanksgiving Again, I want to wish all of you and Day meal ended up delicious because everyone brought their best dish.

On a personal note, I am happy to say that my health is back to about 80%. My weight is still down, but

as with many people, my "pre-sick" weight was too high anyway.

I think that we have had a good year in our club. Our car show was great (so I heard, I wish I could have been there), we had many great speakers at our meetings, some nice outings, and we continue to grow. Our Christmas party is soon and I am looking forward to it. It is always a great party. I'm pretty sure we have filled up our allocated space at the Golden Goose Restaurant.

your families Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays, and a Happy New Year.



David Lombardi President



Some Stuff:



Barry Levitan	22
Arny Messersmith	23
John Ossenfort	15
Sally Peck	8
Karl Sheinuck	12
Chris Shepard	18
Bob Tusso	15
Lois Uihlein	10

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY Richard & Ayano Croft 8 Bill & Deborah Johnson 12 Ted & Lois Uihlein 23 Marvin & Sharon White 10



Club Calendar

January - CART RACING in PHOENIX

Thursday, Jan 23rd at Octane Raceway.

1pm. \$55 for three races. Following racing, dinner at White Chocolate Grill in Scottsdale or someplace similar.

Details to follow by email.



Note: Those providing refreshments will be reimbursed \$10. Ground coffee is in the kitchen.

CHRISTMAS DINNER

NEW MEMBERS

Rick and Jane Brothers

PLEASE DON'T FORGET TO SEND A CHECK FOR YOUR ANNUAL DUES

NEXT MEETING - DECEMBER 10

Guest Speaker:

Light Entertainment at Christmas Dinner

Regional Car Events

NOT MUCH GOING ON

(For a complete list of SCC 2019 events, visit our website at sedonacarclub.com)

A Discount

If your car is being serviced at Red Rock Precision Motors, be sure to ask for the car club 10% discount.

Another Discount

Get your precious car washed at Cleaner Quicker Car Wash and get a 10% discount for members.

Club Meetings

The General Meetings of the Sedona Car Club are held at 7:00 p.m. on the second Tuesday of each month at the Sedona Library except in June when our meeting is the Annual Picnic and in December when it is the Annual Christmas Party. We do not meet in July. Please attend and bring a car-loving friend.

Board Meetings

The Board meets on the first Tuesday of each month at 8:30 a.m. at the Christ Lutheran Church.

All members are invited to attend.

Tire Tracks

Tire Tracks is published eleven times a year by the Sedona Car Club and contains information on events and activities of interest to members. It is compiled and edited by ARNY MESSERSMITH and posted on the website by Steve Blank before the monthly meeting. All submissions are due by the 1st of each month.

Email them to: jan@messersmith.name.

Car Sales Advertisements: Only those sponsored by members will be considered for inclusion in TireTracks

2019 EXECUTIVE BOARD

President
1st Vice President
2nd Vice President
Treasurer/Membership
Program Chairman
Secretary
Historian & Website
Tours & Events
Highway Cleanup
Newsletter Editor
Ex-Officio Member

David Lombardi
Avrum Cohen
Steve Van Derveer
Sam Pietrofitta
Mike Clark
Patti Reski
Steve Blank
Need a Volunteer for this position
Phil Wadsack
Arny Messersmith
Larry Currie

CARIZONA CO

Sedona Car Club PO Box 748 Sedona, AZ 86339 For club information by phone, call David Lombardi at 928-203-9007

By email send a message to Steve Blank at info@sedonacarclub.com



